
gathering will be on Saturday, June 
21 at 9:00 AM at The Grove Tea 
Lounge in Midland (2405 Abbott 
Rd). We’ll be discussing the first 
half of Embracing Creation: God’s For-
gotten Mission. Our second meeting 
will be the following Saturday, June 
28—time and location to be an-

nounced soon. 

Wednesday Night Family Meal: 
Our June Family Meal is June 25th. 

Agape Dinner: Our next Agape 
Dinner is on Sunday, June 29th. 
Meat will be provided. There is a 
sign-up for all other needed dishes 
on SignUpGenius with the link to it 
found in the e-newsletter as well as 
a sign up on the Welcome Center. 

Pop-Can Collection: Sunday, June 
29th you can bring in Pop cans to 
donate to help with shipping costs for 
Operation Christmas Child. So far 
shipping money is ready for 10 boxes.  

Shoebox Collection: June’s Opera-
tion Christmas Child collected items 
are tools especially pliers, crescent 
wrenches and metric screwdrivers. 
We’re sitting well on most other 
monthly items so far. Jennifer thanks 
everyone for their donations.  

Gospel Reading Schedule: The 
June Reading schedule is on the Wel-
come Center 

David Sitter Update: You can con-
tinue to use the JPay system to send 
David messages. For mailings to him, 
you can now only send pre-paid post-
cards that come from the USPS. 
Hand write your return address on 
them and no stickers at all can be 
used for address labels, stamps, etc.             
His address is -                   
David Sitter         
Inmate #786805      
Muskegon Correctional Facility            
2400 S. Sheridan Dr.                            
Muskegon, MI 49442 

WRCC Family Celebrations:     
Happy Birthday Jace Erickson to-
day, to Howard Tyree tomorrow, 
and to Adam Cantrell, Ann Joseph 
and Vicki Phillips on Thursday. 
Happy Anniversary to Adam & 
Ann Joseph on Tuesday. 

First Pop-Up Fellowship:       
Tonight is our first Pop-Up at 
Great Lakes Ice Cream Company  
at 6:30pm. Bring a lawn chair to sit 
together and enjoy some ice cream 
and fellowship. The address is—
901 E. Ashman St., Midland. 

Wednesday Night Bible Study: 
The Bible Study is at 6:30pm. 

Renewed Minds Book Club 
First Meeting Details: Our first 

Our Vision Statement 

We are a church family growing in the knowledge 

and love of God, committed to unity, pursuing  

godly character, and becoming the hands and feet 

of Jesus in our community.  

Elders      Church Office 
Loran Brown — 989-980-8909       Phone — 989-835-8559 

Lee Dresden — 989-837-0888  Email — wrccoffice@gmail.com 

*Adam Joseph — 989-948-7650 

Mark Wanous — 989-600-0748  

*Chairmen of the Month   1123 E. Wheeler Street 

     Midland, MI 48642 

Preaching Minister 

Adam Davis — 757-561-7576 

adavis.minister@gmail.com 

Office Days: Monday—Friday  Call to make appointments or set one up at site below: 

https://calendly.com/adavis-minister/60min 
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Question of  the Month 

Is it possible to follow Jesus without leaving some-
thing behind? 

Budget Report  

Contributions YTD as of  May -  $63,664  YTD Budget  - $70,830 

Order of  Worship                   

Bill Thena— Song Leader 

Hosanna                                                                                              

Welcome — Adam Joseph 

  Scripture Reading — James 2:14-26  

  Holy Holy Holy                                                 

Alas! And Did My Savior Bleed?                                                                           

Communion Devotional                         

Rick Miller 

Offering Prayer 

Softly and Tenderly                                 

They’ll Know We Are Christians By Our Love                                                        

Conversation With Children                

Mark Wanous 

(Children Ages 4 -3rd Grade dismissed for 

Christ Kids)  Christ Kids - Kristen Cantrell 

  "Fake Fruit, False Roads, and a        
Forgotten Name"                        

Adam Davis 

The Rock That is Higher 

Announcements & Family Time         

Question of the Month              

Worship Rotation                                
June 8                                                   

Nursery                                                              

Lisa Chai and Jessica Chai 

     Medical Ministry                                      

Leland McClain 

Greeters                                                                 

Jim Karl 

June 15                                                                      

Song Leader                                                 

TBD 

                 Welcome                              

                Rick Miller 

Table Chairman                                                    

Bill Thena 

 Nursery                                                             

Bobbie Forgie and Jill Martin 

Christ’s Kids                                              

Jennifer Earley                                      

Children’s Conversation                       

Fred Sitter 

Medical Ministry                                                  

Donna Anspaugh 

Greeters                                                                

Evan Weckerly 

Wheeler Road In Prayer   
 
SALVATION FOR THE LOST 
TRAVELERS — Safe travel on their journeys 
NATIONAL CONCERNS — War on terrorism, wounded warriors,  
our leaders, water shortages around the world, ongoing wars. Prayers for    
civility during this political transition season.  
MISSION CONCERNS — Brazilian missionary team 
MINISTRY CONCERNS — Church family, leadership team, our   
community  
PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR WRCC FAMILY AND FRIENDS       
• Sam Miller went home from the hospital last weekend and was doing 

ok. Continued prayers for him. 
• Maddy Kurschat was to have had her MRI on Thursday. Prayers for 

answers to come from all the testing. They believe she has autoim-
mune small blood vessel disease/vasculitis which is very serious. They 
are starting IV steroid treatments and she will be referred to a rheuma-
tologist at U of M.   

• Janelle Crandell (Karen Ostergren’s daughter) has completed all of her 
radiation treatments. Prayers that her surgery and all of her treatments 
have gotten rid of all of her cancer.  

Sympathy 
• Sympathy to the family of Lee Walker (former member) who passed 

away on Thursday, May 29th. Prayer of peace and comfort are for his 
wife Judy and their family. 

 
Worship Ministry Spotlight — Howard Tyree 

 
The main reason we come to church is to worship, and my primary responsibil-
ity is to make sure our worship services are organized each week. That includes 
lining up people to participate in services, and making sure they’re at services on 
the week they’re supposed to serve, or finding a replacement when they don’t 
show up. There’s also a lot going on behind the scene during the week.  I make 
most of our slides for the worship service and for special events, such as funer-
als. I start on Tuesdays and Wednesdays with our announcement slides, and 
Thursdays and Fridays, usually add our song slides, then the sermon slides.  On 
Saturdays, I add the Picture of the Week… before sending them out to partici-
pants. I record the sermons each week and edit them, before uploading them to 
the church website. I also make sure our sound, visual projectors, and screens 
around the building are maintained and are working properly. And when they 
don’t, I either take them in for repair or replace them. There are many hours of 
preparation that go into a single 90 minute worship service…not just by myself, 
but by all those who participate. 
 
Thank you Howard for your dedication in Organizing our Worship Ministry for the past 15 

years and Thanks to all of you that also serve each Week in our Worship Service 

 


